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Braidbar Primary School

Dear Parent/Carer
PRIMARY 6 & 7 Football = November - December 2017
Due to many changes of dates I thought that I would inform you of the final 3 football dates for the Football Club which are:
· Wednesday 22nd November @ Woodfarm High Outdoor Pitches

· Wednesday 6th December @ Woodfarm High Outdoor Pitches

· Wednesday 13th December @ Woodfarm High Outdoor Pitches

The time will still be from 4:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. One of the above dates will hopefully be a football match against Giffnock Primary School.

The changes in dates have resulted due to staff meetings, moderation events and training sessions. Wednesdays have proved very problematic and as a result I plan to hold the next series of football sessions during term 3 on a different day of the week. I will try and arrange this with Woodfarm High School but more details will follow in the New Year.

Thank you all very much for your patience. Hopefully, this will clarify details for this term. As always, if you need any further information then please just get in touch with myself.

Yours sincerely, 
Stuart Gordon

(Physical Education Teacher)
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